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Rosenberg Corey

From: Nicole Brule <nbbrule@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 13, 2017 2:29 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: Support for SB 860

I am writing in support of passing Senate Bill 860. It is vital that mental health services be reimbursed in parity 
with medical services. Increasing access to quality and timely mental health services is critical for everyone and 
everyone, clients and community members, benefits from a well community. Please, for everyone's safety and 
well being, pass senate bill 860.  
 
Thank you,  
Nicole Brule, PsyD 
 
 
 
 


